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JANUARY-FEBRUARY

Dear Pastors and Prayer Partners,

“Blessed is he, whose transgression is forgiven, whose sin is covered,” Psalm 32:1. | am so thankful that God
forgave me of my sins 18 years ago, and now | have the opportunity to tell others that God can do the same for them!

January and February have been busy. We have been in Florida quite a bit these past two months. We were
staying in a mission house in Jacksonville in between meetings, and | had the privilege of going on visitation with
Pastor Jones from Temple Baptist Church quite a few times. It is always a blessing when we get to stay in one place for
a bit, and we get to go out soul winning. One of the men that Pastor Jones and | met on visitation came to church the
following Sunday, and | had the privilege of leading him and another young lady to the Lord. This is what missions is
all about! The field is white unto harvest! What are we doing about it?

We had another church take us on in January! Thank you Midway Baptist Church in Hartsville, SC for
partnering with us to reach the lost in Ghana, West Africa!

Our mission agency, World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, is working with a man in Ghana on getting
a NGO set up. This will allow us to get residency visas in Ghana and would help future missionaries come into the
country easier. Right now you can only get 30-day visas, and you have to leave the country, renew your visa and come
back in. The NGO will eliminate constantly going in and out of the country. Please pray that World Wide will be able
to obtain this, and it can be done quickly and without a lot of expense and red tape.

We are currently trying to get materials together to take to Ghana with us. If any of you have any Sunday
School, Vacation Bible School, and children’s church materials, we would like to ask you to consider letting us have
them to help us with our ministry. We could also use any sound equipment, hymnbooks, and children’s songbooks for
Bible clubs.

We would also like to start setting aside some money for our container and travel expenses. If you would like
to help us with this you can send it to our mission agency and mark it “Kenneys-Travel Fund.”

Thank you once again for your continued prayers and support!

In His Service,

The Jeremy Kenney Family
Missionaries to Ghana, West Africa
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